
The Conservation Commission will be holding a volunteer work day at 

Fenton-Ruby Park on Saturday, April 23rd, 2022 from 9:30 am - 12 noon. 

Meet in the parking lot area on Burma Road. 

(Rain date: Sunday, April 24, from 1:00 pm - 3:30 pm) 

We have multiple items to accomplish including rebuilding a few boardwalks (you 
can help with carrying lumber if able), removing small saplings from our trail 
meadows, clearing brush and downed trees on trails, removing invasive plants, 
and spreading wood chips.  

Please bring work gloves…and if you have them, clippers or loppers to trim small 
branches and saplings, electric or gas powered brush cutter and steel rakes (for 
spreading wood chips). Also be sure to wear sturdy shoes, long pants/sleeves and 
if desired, insect repellent (to deter black flies and ticks). 

Feel free to contact me via phone, text or email with questions.  

Would also appreciate if you could let me know if you plan to help, as we are 
planning for refreshments afterwards.   

Cheers, 

Kathy Demers, 

Chair, Willington Conservation Commission 

860-377-6416 (M)   kdemers48@gmail.com 
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